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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK B 

 

Important Reminders 
 

• Enrichment Week – please remember to book your child onto the trips/school activities that will be taking 

place during Enrichment Week if your child is not attending a residential.  They are available via ParentPay 

but will be closing at the end of today. 
 

• PGL Residential – the parents’ meeting will take place on Tuesday 27 June commencing at 5:30pm.  

Please note there is only space for one adult (full details of how to book a place has already been sent 

out via Edulink). 
 

• France Residential – prior warning that all passports, GHIC cards and other relevant travel 

documentation will need to be brought to Reception for safekeeping from Monday 3 July. We will send 

out further reminders next week. 
 

PE Fixtures 
 

• Wednesday 28 June – Town Championship Athletics will be taking place at the Diamond Jubilee Sports 

Centre. Letters have been given to selected pupils. If you have not returned your permission slip to Miss 

Hartfield please do this by Monday 26 June at the latest. 

 

• Thursday 29 June – Year 7/8 Cricket vs Ashlawn School. Mr Ellis will send details out for this fixture via 

Edulink. 

ParentPay 
 

Please remember to add money to your child’s ParentPay account over the weekend so they have enough 

funds to buy food at break/lunch time. There are currently a number of accounts that are in arrears. 

 

 


